
From: City Council
To: bcbene@sonic.net; City Council
Cc: Benedetti Tire Service
Subject: RE: Car wash
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 8:53:00 AM

Good morning
Thank you for your comments.  Your email has been received, will be forwarded to the City Council and appropriate City Staff,
and made a part of the public record. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 Shelter in Place Orders by the County of Sonoma and State of California, City Administation Offices are
closed to the public; but City staff is answering phones and emails and making in person appointments when needed.  Mary
Gourley

 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 8:20 AM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.org>
Cc: Benedetti Tire Service 

  wash
 
Sebastopol city council, I am emailing you in support of Mark Reece and Benedetti Tire’s proposal of
a modern day car wash. This car wash will have up to date technology and goes along with being
environmentally adaptable to the city. The location is right for this type of business. As a long time
property owner, business owner and many years of supporting the city of Sebastopol I urge you to
approve this project.
This car wash will also help customers to stay in their community and support the local economy.
 
Sincerely Brad Benedetti




